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     A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

#November 2020 Issue 
 

As we draw a close to the year 2020, we would like to express our appreciation for your partnership and support 
as we adjusted to the many challenges throughout the year.   

In this e-newsletter, we showcase an array of activities that have taken place in the course of the year. One 
significant event is the launch of our 85th anniversary on 20 January.  We remembered how our school was 
established in 1935, funded by a group of public-spirited and generous pioneers from the community, who 
worked and gave selflessly to realise the dream of bringing education to the children. This act of service by the 
community was the inspiration for the launch of our 85th anniversary – by giving back to the community so that 
the spirit of the Keming family lives on.  The theme of the launch ‘Celebrating with LOVE’ calls for our students 
and staff to carry out Acts of LOVE. LOVE stands for Living Our Values Explicitly, in the form of service to the 
community.  It is with a heart of gratitude for what the pioneers of the school had done, that we in turn are 
reaching out to the community.  The Acts of LOVE are carried out through the Values-in-Action (VIA) 
programmes planned for Primary 1 to 6 students over two years in 2020 and 2021.  

Although our students were unable to carry out the VIA programmes in the community face-to-face this year 
due to the safety management measures that were put in place, this did not deter them from reaching out to 
the community through other ways. We invite you to read their stories in this e-newsletter.            

This year, as we recall our pioneers’ resilience in their tireless efforts in building our school, we are inspired to 
feature stories of our students who have overcome different challenges to emerge stronger than before. We 
hope that these stories will bring encouragement and joy to all.   

As we end the year, we would like to thank our teachers and administrative team for working together to ensure 
that we provide a caring and safe environment for our students.  Wishing all, Happy Holidays!    

 Warm regards, 
Mrs Yap Dai Jee                 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

‘Stories that Inspire’ recognises 

students who have demonstrated 

outstanding personal qualities in 

the face of challenges. 

 

Read about our varied learning 

experiences for our students to 

experience joy of learning and 

to discover their interests and 

passion.  
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  OUR PARTNERSHIPS 

 

 

 

Together as a Keming Family - Our Experiences! 
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  OUR KEMING HIGHLIGHTS 
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  OUR LEARNING 
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  OUR CELEBRATIONS 
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 Together as a Keming Family 

- Our Stories! 
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